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Road Management Committee   August 13, 2019 
 

Town of Henniker 
Road Management Meeting 
Tuesday, August 13, 2019 
Highway Department 

 

Members Present: Selectwoman Tia Hooper, Selectman Leon Parker, Highway Supervisor 
Leo Aucoin, Bill Marko, Mike Flecchia, Danny Aucoin  

Recording Secretary: Kelly McCutcheon 
  

1. Highway supervisor status report 
 
Hall Ave still under constructions, some sidewalks wider on Hall Ave to accommodate 
mail boxes.  All man wholes raised up.  Talked to Dan Gearan at NEC (New England 
College) and agreed to pay for asphalt on sidewalk in front of entrance on Simon Center 
parking lot; 10 ft strip across, town will do the work and NEC will pay for asphalt. 
 
Extensive work done on Freeman/Colby.   
 
Replacing the box culvert on Western Ave will require shutting down that part of the 
street during installation for potentially a week.  The school district is in the loop.  
 
 

2. Reassignment of paved roads on priority for repair chart 
 
Members not present at the last meeting where updated on the road categories. 
 

3. Discussion of cost to use in re-evaluating our estimates for report 
 
Contingency does not change on DOT (Department of Transportation) calculations.  

 
4. Review past meetings minutes 

 
Leo moved to approve the minutes as presented. Bill seconded. Motion carried 5-0-1 
(Hooper). 
 
Adjourn 8:15 
 Leon moved to adjourn. Mike seconded. Motion carried 6-0. 
 


